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Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness - PERIOD!

I think the U.S. Forest Service should not change its policy about ANILCA cabins.  It was always planned to

phase them out.  Cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness and should not be allowed to now.  Changing

this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act and that is WRONG.  PLEASE STAY THE

COURSE USFS.  IT'S THE RIGHT THING TO DO.  AND I THINK YOU KNOW THAT ALREADY.

Thank you for allowing me to comment on this issue.


